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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, 
 
Psalm 119:133 Order my steps in thy word: and let not any iniquity have dominion over me. 
 
Now that we are three months into the new year of 2011, we pray that the Lord is blessing the labors of your ministry. So 
much has unfolded this year in the events around the world, which points to the soon return of our Lord and Savior Jesus 
Christ. This should give each of us an urgency in fulfilling the Great Commission! 
 
After Patty was cleared by the Cardiologist we began making arrangements for our return to the field. We flew out of Raleigh 
Durham, North Carolina on December 30th and landed on Pohnpei January 1st, just in time for the New Year festivities. It was 
a long trip back as usual, but without any complications, Praise the Lord! After landing on Pohnpei we were greeted by those 
at the airport who have been praying and waiting for our return. It was such a joy to once again see the faces of those that we 
have had the privilege to minister with here on Pohnpei. 
 
 Our first service back in the village of Tomworolong was a blessing and the people were excited to see us. Even though they 
were excited to see us, I’m thankful that the ministry had continued without any problems under the leadership of Pastor 
Clayton Eliam while we were away. We praise the Lord that He continues to bless His ministry here on Pohnpei. During one 
of our services in Tomworolong, Patty had the opportunity during children’s club to see three young girls come to know the 
Lord as their personal Savior.  Please pray with us that those that we have seen come to the Lord in this village and make 
professions of faith will take a personal stand against the cultural strong holds that prevail here.  The devil uses this to keep 
many from separating from the traditions of their old lives and from following the Lord and being committed to their new 
professed faith in Christ. 
  
Many of you heard on the news about the Tsunami warning that was through the Pacific islands. We did receive the warning 
during the night and they began moving people to higher ground here on Pohnpei. Our concern and prayers were for those 
living on the atolls here in Micronesia where many islanders have no high ground to move too.  We Praise the Lord that we 
did not receive any major damage from the Tsunami and that there was no loss of life here in Micronesia. Our prayers go out 
to those in Japan who have lost love ones in the earthquake and Tsunami. 
 
We praise the Lord for all of you who have been praying for Patty and her health while we were in the States. The Lord has 
answered your prayers, Praise Him for that! We do covet your prayers as we continue to minister here and for Patty’s 
continued good health while we are on the field. 
 
The following is our contact information: 
E-mail address:  g3milgrim@yahoo.com 
 
Your Servants to Micronesia, 
   
George, Patty and Priscilla Grace 


